
 

 

January 22, 2024 
 
Dear AYLUS Lexington Branch, 
 
Congratulations on raising more than $2,000 through your successful fundraiser! I’d like to 
make a special shoutout to Michael Feng, Audrey Feng, Ella Li, Yian Xie, and Owen Jiang for 
their tremendous efforts that ultimately led to more than doubling your fundraising goal.  
Community fundraising is how the Jimmy Fund began and we are so grateful to you for carrying 
on the legacy of taking care of those in need. Thanks to your efforts, Dana-Farber Cancer 
Institute continues to strive for a cure for cancer and provide the highest quality patient care. 
 
Thanks to the generosity of our community, Dana-Farber has made unparalleled progress in 
cancer science and treatment and is well-positioned to bring even more research directly from 
bench to bedside. Your support fuels these vital initiatives that represent the core of our 
mission, and we are truly grateful for your thoughtfulness. 
 
As your personal point of contact in the office, please feel free to reach out to me directly if you 
have any questions or are interested in fundraising again in the future. We will continue to keep 
you updated on the progress happening at Dana-Farber and look forward to working together 
on future fundraising initiatives. On behalf of our patients and their families, thank you for your 
dedication, effort, and support of Dana-Farber. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Catie Jones 
Development Assistant, Event Fundraising (Community Fundraising) 
Dana-Farber Cancer Institute & The Jimmy Fund 
Division of Philanthropy 
10 Brookline Place West | Brookline, MA 02445 
617-582-7384 
She, her, hers 


